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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I would like to begin by thanking you all for your continuous support and understanding in what has 
been a challenging week. I would also like to thank my staff who have been working tirelessly to keep 
morale going and to prepare resources for the children to ensure that learning can continue at home. It 
is at times such as these, where everyone comes together-staff, parents, pupils, Governors, the Trust 
ŀƴŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΣ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀƪŜ ƳŜ ǇǊƻǳŘ ǘƻ ōŜ IŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƻŦ {ǘΦ /ŜŘŘΩǎΦ 

On behalf of all the staff, we extend our well wishes to you and your families and hope you are able to 

stay safe and healthy through this challenging time. 

Lyndsey Wood 

Acting Headteacher 

 

GENERAL MESSAGES 

Future Diary Dates have now been either postponed or cancelled until 
further notice. 

Contacting the school 

Parents/carers can still contact the school over this period.  You can text via Teachers2Parents, email 
admin@st-cedds-pri.essex.sch.uk , telephone 01621 776219 and of course via Dojo should you need 
us. We are still here to support all of our families.  We will, of course, keep in contact with updates as 
we receive them. 

mailto:admin@st-cedds-pri.essex.sch.uk
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Bradwell Village Keep Our Village Litter Free Campaign 

We were recently asked by Bradwell Village Parish Council if the children would like to design a 

sign for the άKeep Bradwell Village Litter FǊŜŜέ competition.  The Parish Council were 

overwhelmed with the response and found it very hard to decide which sign they could choose to 

have printed as a road sign around the village.  In the end, they decided on three children, Kali, 

Ruby and Ava.  Their designs will be printed and dotted around the village.  They were awarded 

certificates and book vouchers for their wonderful designs.  Every child that entered were given 

sweets and some of their designs will be displayed in the local shop and church.  Well done 

everyone! 
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CONGRATULATIONS  

 

House Winners 

House winners for the week ending 13th March 2020 are St John 

 

 

Overall Attendance Week ending 21st March 2020 = 94.46% 

 

Attendance Winners Attendance Winners for the week ending 21st March 2020 =  
Pangolins = 100% 

 

 

Punctuality Winners  

Punctuality winners for the week ending 13th March 2020 =  Snow Leopards = 1 Late 

 

 

Stars of the 
Week 

Class Name Value(s) 

Siberian 
Tigers 

Bella Sams Perseverance (For helping others) 

Pandas Tiffany 
Tully 

Perseverance (For fabulous maths work on 
ótimeô) 

Snow 

 Leopards 

Hugo 
Spurrell 

Perseverance (For writing and reading lessons 
as well as good results) 

Turtles Ted 
Gordon 

Perseverance (For his performance of ñFox in 
Socksò) 

Pangolins Scarlett 
Pearce 

Thankfulness (For being thankful for the Animal 
Workshop in school) 

Our stars are 
awarded on 
Monday 
assemblies to 
children who 
have shown 
particular 
commitment to 
our school values 
during the week. 
To say thank you 
we ask them to 
come to the front 
in our assembly 
and they can sit 
on the bench that 
day. 
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E-SAFETY TIP OF THE WEEK 
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Carmen for reaching the next level in reading and Charlie receiving his pen licence. Well done! 

             

Stars of the week 

Tiffany (Pandas), Scarlett (Pangolins), Hugo (Snow Leopards), Ted (Turtles) and Bella (Siberian Tigers) 

Well done! 

 

 

Well done Esme, Freya, Ronnie, Kayleigh and Leo 
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   ¢IL{ ²99YΩ{ tHOTO GALLERY 

 Last week, grandparents from Pandas and Siberian Tigers classes joined children in Forest Schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


